

## The Bemrose School





Tel: 01332 366711

E-mail: admin@bemrose.derby.sch.uk

Website: www.bemrose.derby.sch.uk

AS/VS

16<sup>th</sup> September 2022

Dear Parents, Carers and Pupils

## PHOTOGRAPH DAY- Thursday 22<sup>nd</sup> September 2022

On Thursday 22<sup>nd</sup> September 2022 the School Photographer will be in school to photograph all pupils, for personal photographs for parents, relatives and friends but also to be matched to their pupil record.

It is expected that pupils will be dressed in **full school uniform** and we encourage pupils to bring a hair brush to be at their best for their photograph.

Photographs will be available to be viewed in a pack and will be given to them a short time after the photographs have been taken.

Also, you will now be aware that the Queen's funeral will be at 11am on Monday 19th September. This has been declared a National Bank Holiday. In accordance the school will be closed on Monday 19th September 2022 and we will reopen on Tuesday 20th September 2022.

Yours faithfully

Andy Scott

**Head of Secondary** 





















